
Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub

June 10, 2019

The Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met at Western Sizzlin for it June meeting.

Prior to the meeting two videos were shown.  The first was  about recording media for 
vinyl discs and digital recordings.  The second was about transatlantic cable and fiber 
optic communication cables. 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Jerry Wharton, KA8NJW. 
Introductions  were made by 24 members.

The minutes of the May meeting were read and accepted with one correction.

The treasurer’s report was given by Jane N8MOW.

The 50/50 drawing of $18.50 was won by Amelia Auville.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
There was no unfinished business.

NEW BUSINESS
The club thanked Mike Richards WD8BTI for the donation of the climbing harness.

Earl Hulce KB8HRG tried out the new gin pole in putting up Jerry Wharton’s antenna.  
Harold  (N8KO) and  Tim Dooley and Bill Robinson  KU8C helped with the project.  The 
pigeons like the new antenna.

There was a discussion about Field Day.  It will be June 22-23rd.  Earl discussed the 
antennas .  A Field Day meeting will be held Wednesday at 6:00PM at Fort Boreman.  
Earl encouraged everyone to bring the radio they were going to work since they are 
familiar with it.   The picnic will be at 6:00PM on Saturday.  The club will furnish the 
meat, bread, and drinks.  Everyone is asked to bring a covered dish of a vegetable, salad,
or dessert.

Bob, KB8EFB made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm.

Recorded by Jane N8MOW (John W8IDW absent)


